
[Your Name]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Company Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the 

owner of [Your Company Name], a professional snow removal service 

dedicated to keeping your property safe and accessible during the winter 

months.  

With the upcoming winter season, we understand the importance of reliable 

snow removal for both residential and commercial properties. Our team is 

equipped with the latest tools and technology to ensure prompt and 

efficient snow clearing, salting, and ice management.  

We offer a range of services tailored to meet your specific needs, 

including:  

- Residential snow plowing  

- Commercial snow removal  

- Sidewalk shoveling  

- Salt application  

At [Your Company Name], customer satisfaction is our top priority. We 

pride ourselves on our timely service and commitment to quality. We also 

offer flexible contracts, including seasonal agreements and pay-per-visit 

options.  

I would like to invite you to discuss how we can assist with your snow 

removal needs this winter. Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email Address] to schedule a consultation.  

Thank you for considering [Your Company Name]. We look forward to the 

opportunity to serve you this winter!  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company Name] 


